Grainne Power

From: Licensing Staff
Subject: Submission No 356 Peter McCabe

From:

Sent: 27 August 2015 07:19

To: Licensing Staff

Subject: Submission Re: DAS application by Dublin Port Company

Licencing | Environmental Protection Agency licensing@epa.ie

| write to you to express my concern and opposition at the recent proposal of Dublin Port to undertake a dredging
project that will see 9.7 million tonnes of dredge waste into Dublin Bay.

| use Dublin Bay in a myriad of ways and cannot understand why it is in order for one group to dump dredge waste
into it while telling other users to keep it clean and look after it.
&
| work with children who mimc closely what adults around them do. Tl&éﬁé/\are our future and, no doubt, will have no
difficulty dumping whatever wherever if they see responsible a%@;ﬁsﬁumping dredge waste willfully into Dublin Bay.
S\

It is a huge underused amenity which should be protectedgg : "{e?se, once it has been decided that this disgraceful
act of corporate vandalism can proceed, it will be ope&&%@%ﬁfor Dublin Bay
N
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Yours sincerely, QO&\\\.\@Q
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Peter McCabe Q@¢\
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4 Herbert Green Sandymount Dublin 4
Dublin
IE
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